Dear Friends and Families 7.15,
The attack on London last week has touched all of us deeply. It dredged up memories of our own loss and brought into sharp focus the dangers we continue to face today. We hope the ongoing police investigation will find the culprits responsible and give justice to the many families robbed of their loved ones on July 7. If anyone had any doubts about the terrorist’s ability to strike again, they were dispelled by the willful destruction of life the world witnessed last week. We must remain vigilant and prepared for another attack on America, without being ruled by our fears. We can each make a small contribution to fighting terrorism by refusing to be intimidated by this most recent act of barbarity. Fear is the terrorist’s most potent weapon—and the only one we can remove from their arsenal. We can also help by sending messages of good will to the families touched by the London bombings. To date, over twenty VOICES members have posted their sentiments on our bulletin board at http://www.voicesofsept11.org/bbs.php. We ask all of you to join them by adding your own thoughts and feelings. We will be collecting the postings throughout the coming weeks and are currently working with British officials to find the best way to reach the families. Also, VOICES has mental health professionals available for family members or friends feeling renewed distress because of the events in London. Please contact our office at 1-866-505-3911 or 203-966-3911 to speak with a mental health professional.
VOICES advocacy work continues. We were in Washington, DC again this week for a very candid panel addressing the need for important reforms in Congressional oversight of the Department of Homeland Security and other agencies charged with keeping us safe. A summary of this week’s hearing and a preview of next week’s, on the very important subject of Civil Liberties and Security, are available for you in this issue of our weekly e-newsletter. We hope you feel our weekly e-newsletter is a valuable addition to your inbox every Friday. We are very interested in getting feedback from our readers on what you like and don’t like about the e-newsletter and suggestions on how VOICES can serve you better. Thanks in advance for sending your thoughts or comments to info@voicesofsept11.org. 

Warm Regards,

MF    

